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S T A Y  I N  T H E  K N O W  A S  Y O U  G O  A B O U T  Y O U R  W E E K

Staff Recognition

We have the honor of recognizing Sheri Moxley, Administrative Specialist, who has served at Village for fifteen years. We

thank her for her faithful service and dedication to Village!

COVID Update

Starting on March 12, in alignment with the recommendation of health authorities, masks will be optional for meetings

on our campus. The Columbia Rooms are dedicated as a Masked Worship service space on Sunday mornings until at

least mid-April. And of course, we will continue the online service broadcast. We invite each individual to make the best

choices for themselves and welcome everyone to continue to wear masks at your comfort level anywhere on our

campus. As we have for the past two years, our ventilation system is programmed to maximize fresh air circulation in the

sanctuary.

As always, individual ministries may implement additional COVID precautions based on the needs and risk to their

participants.

We continue to encourage people to get vaccinated if their medical condition allows and in cooperation with the

primary health care provider. If you have questions about where to get vaccinated, please contact Pastor John Jordan. If

you have concerns about the vaccine, please contact Dr. Dan Crawford. Both can explore ways to support you during

this transition as we come out of COVID restrictions.

Pick Up Your Name Tags TODAY

Our Name Tags have arrived!  If you put in your order prior to January 31, your name tags are available for you to pick up

in the sanctuary lobby today, before and after service. If you missed ordering in the first round, we’ll take new orders

today in the lobby or online through March 15. Email Fay if you have any questions.
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Lebanon Team 2022

June 22 – July 10, First Training March 19

Now recruiting for the following teams!

• Medical (doctors, nurses, pharmacists, mental health

professionals, etc.).

• Dental (dentists, assistants, hygienists)

• Occupational Skills (woodworking, sewing, computer)

• Discovery Bible Study (participate in Discovery Bible Studies, training provided)

Required Training: March 19, April 22-23, May 14, June 11

Village Café Ministry Wants You

As we prepare for our new Café opening, you have the opportunity to serve our community in a very tangible and

delicious way. Join our Café volunteer team and love our community through delicious beverages on Wednesday nights

and Sunday mornings. No prior barista experience necessary. We will proudly serve Umbria coffee, so join in on the

caffeinated fun! Find Out More

Village Kids Volunteer Openings

Looking for a fun and meaningful ministry?

• Sunday adult nursery workers needed 2x month

• Sunday small group leaders for K-5 grade needed 2x month

• Sunday check-in/out helpers needed 2x month

For more information contact Ruth Jordan.

Calling all Village Creators!

Are you a potter, sewer, soap maker, crocheter, knitter, candlestick maker, or artist and looking for a way to serve our

community with your creative skills? We would love to partner with you in order to serve our Newcomers by making

them feel loved and welcome here at Village. If you are interested in volunteering your time and talents to create gifts for

our Newcomer welcome bags, please email us.

Calling all Musicians!

Village, we are blessed with so much talent in our community. As we continue to worship and serve together, we’re

calling all musicians and singers to join us! Tell us who you are and how God has gifted you. Maybe you have shared your

musical gift with Village before, maybe you have not yet, or maybe you are new! Let’s see what joyful noise we can make

together! Get Involved
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